Ocean Grove P.A.C. News

December 15, 2015 -
Mark your Chair: Trish Sorensen
Calendars|
Secretary: Deanna Collins
-Dec. 18th Last
day of school and Treasurer: Aren Knudsen
Santa /Christmas
HatfFestvecolour | Hot Lunch Program
dress day.
San 4th School On-line Registration & ordering is now open until January 8th 2016
Reluns 1. Go to www.hotlunches.net
-tanuary 11 2. Under schools pick Ocean Grove Elementary.
3. Click the "REGISTER" menu at the top right hand corner to sign
Bottle Drop at up. Our school code is OGHL.
S0l 4. Enter your name, email address and phone, then a user id that
-fan. 25® you will use for access to the hot lunches application. Enter a password
6:30pm P.A.C. and then enter it again to verify that it is correct.
meeting. S. Once registered, you will be logged into the website.
6. Please add your students by clicking on the "STUDENTS" button
below or the "PROFILE" menu tab in order to proceed. Once your
: s students have been added to the system you will be able to place lunch

orders by clicking the "Order" button below each child's name.

***|f you registered last year, just do the first two steps and login (if you have
forgotten your password, there is a password recovery if you enter your email
address). Please remember to change your child’s teacher as food will go to that class!
For now you must submit a cheque directly to the school. We ask that you still input
your order online and simply print out a ‘Remittance Form’. Then send it to the school,
along with a single cheque payable to Ocean Grove P.A.C., in a sealed envelope. If you
are absolutely not able to pay by cheque, cash will be accepted. All orders and
cheques/cash must be received by Friday, January 8th 2016 to ensure that orders can
be processed on time.

*This January 8" deadline Is firm, the order cannot be re opened for late order after

January gt

*if you have not paid for the Sept-December term yet you will not be able to process a

new order until your late ment Is recelved.

QUESTIONS? Email samanthahelm85@gmail.com or trishsorensen@hotmail.com

Bottle Drop Fundraiser- January 11™. Bring your bottles to school and drop them off in awaiting trucks.

Watch for the sign-up sheet for volunteers coming your way via email and on the facebook page in the
weeks to come. Thank you o Kim Brown for organizing this fundraiser!

In the meantime if you have bottles you want to get rid of we have an account "Ocean Grove January
Fundraiser" set up at the Depot on Willows Street near Finning.




